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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO:  Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FROM: Pamela Bratschi, Interim City Administrator/Treasurer 
DATE: December 13, 2023 
 
RE: City’s FY 2022-2023 Final Audited Financial Statements 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the FY 2022-2023 financial statements and end of audit letter to 
Council for the June 30, 2023 audit.  As discussed at the Council meeting on November 
20th the drafts presented to Council did not reflect the budget amendments and upon 
receipt of the amendments the financial statements have been updated to reflect the 
amended budget. 
 
 
Suggested Motion:  
 
To approve the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Final Audited Financial Statements. 


